
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Autumn 1 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

We have all had a great first half term 

back to school. Our topic is Our Island 

Home. In English and Art, we have been 

doing lots of work based around The Three 

Little Pigs. In Maths we have been looking 

at number rhymes, we have been singing 

‘3 red apples hanging on a tree’, and 

have now worked up to 6 red apples. In 

science we have been looking at 

magnets, and magnetic objects. We have 

been very active with our exercise and use 

of OT equipment, which we love.  

We were all excited to be going out to 

Church for our Harvest service. It was 

lovely, and we enjoyed the songs. 

We are looking forward to a well-deserved 

half term  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

Friday 20th October – Last day of term 

Monday 30th October – Back to school 


